
Report #Z5 

Zone 5 – February 16, 2019 

Submitted by Lion Jane Jarrow, Tri-Village Lions 

The last Zone 5 meeting for the year will be held on February 19 at the 
MCL Cafeteria, Kingsdale. 

The following clubs comprise Zone 5: 

Columbus Northeast  
Columbus Northern  
New Albany  
Olentangy Noon  
OSU Campus  
Club Sunbury 
Tri-Village (and Tri-Village Branch)  
Westerville  
Worthington Noon 
 
To date in this program year, the clubs in the zone (as a whole) are losing 
members faster than they can be replaced.  We are down 7 members from 
last year at this time as a zone. At least some of the attrition may be a 
function of an older generation of Lions aging out, as we have a number of 
clubs that are among the oldest in the District. The Westerville Lions (oldest 
club in District OH5) will be celebrating it’s 90th charter anniversary on April 
6th. 

We will have a speaker at our final Zone meeting (Dr. Colleen Spies) who 
will be presenting information on a fascinating (and highly impactful) 
program supporting healthy eating for children with cancer and their 
families.  All Lions are invited to join us for that presentation on February 
19th at the MCL Cafeteria, Kingsdale, but we need enough advance notice 
to make sure we have enough seating available.  If you would like to 
attend, please contact Lion Jane Jarrow, as shown below. 

Lion Jane Jarrow 
JaneJarrow@aol.com 
614-571-5681 
Report #Z-5 
 


